
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year!  Here is a list of general 
classroom guidelines for you to start the year.  We will go into more 
detail at Back to School Night on Thursday, September 7. 
 
 General Information: 

• Assignment notebooks will go home every night.  Please check 
the assignments and sign it each night after your child has 
completed his/her homework. This is an excellent 
communication tool for brief questions or comments we both 
may have. 
 

• Students may bring in a water bottle each day. I recommend 
bringing in a reusable bottle. 
 

• Please send a healthy snack with your child each day. We are a 
PEANUT / TREE NUT FREE classroom, so please keep 
snacks to the following item: fruit, vegetables, cheese, yogurt, 
pretzels, or crackers. 

 
• All assignments, homework, and special projects are expected 

to be completed using quality work: neat handwriting, 
complete sentences (if applicable), turned in on time, and your 
child’s best effort. 
 

• Birthdays will be celebrated in the classroom following the 
District’s policy of no food related treats. 

 
• Birthday invitations may only be passed out in school if the 

entire class – OR – all the boys or all the girls are invited. We 
have 12 boys and 12 girls. 

 
 
 
Please contact me with any questions.  My email is 
anderson.meredith@d46.org.  Thank you for your support. I am 
looking forward to getting to know you and your fourth grader! 
 
                                                     Thank you,  
            Meredith Anderson 
 



Room 205  
Miss Anderson’s 

Specials Schedule 
 

Gym: Monday, 8:45-9:25 
   Wednesday, 8:45-9:25 
   Thursday, 9:25-10:05 

 
Music/Art: Tuesday, 9:25-10:05 
      Friday, 8:45-9:25 
 

Library: The students go to the 
library independently this year during 
the morning. 
 

Recess: Monday – Friday, 11:45-12:00 


